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March 25, 2019 

 

Ms. Barbara Fultz 

Napa County Clerk Office 

 

Dear Barbara: 

 

The Napa Commission on Aging respectfully recommends the Board of Supervisors 
appoint Thomas Gill to our Commission.  This action took place at our March 25th 
meeting. 

 

Thank you for your assistance and support. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Heather Stanton 

 

 


